
From: Carol Skowron
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: support for LC 19
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 12:06:26 PM

Dear Sir or Ma'am,

As a concerned citizen of Oregon, I believe we need innovative, bold action to address climate
change and its effects. I support a strong cap and invest policy for Oregon and believe LC 19
is necessary for a positive future for our state. 

Oregonians need immediate action on climate and look to you for leadership on this issue. 

Best Regards,

Carol Skowron


